Government Affairs 2121 Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 Telephone 703·413-5601

LOCKHEED WARTIN

Robert Rangel Senior Vice President

April 18, 2018

Dr. Brian Babin (R-TX)
Chairman, House Subcommittee on Space
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Babin,

On behalf of Lockheed Martin, I would like to thank you and your staffs for your efforts on the NASA Authorization Act of 2018. Your work with stakeholders to make improvements through a Manager's Amendment aligns the bill with the Committee's commitment to our nation's deep space exploration and human spaceflight programs. This effort is very much appreciated.

We further appreciate the bill's reaffirmation of support and full funding for Orion, NASA's human exploration program, and the development of a lunar gateway.

Thank you for your commitment to regular NASA authorizations, and we look forward to working with you and other members of Congress on these common goals as this legislation moves forward.

Best regards,

Robert Rangel

Cc: Chairman Lamar Smith

Government Affairs 2121 Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 Telephone 703·413·5601

LOCKHEED MARTIN

Robert Rangel Senior Vice President

April 18, 2018

Lamar Smith (R-TX)
Chairman, House Committee on Science, Space and Technology
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Smith,

On behalf of Lockheed Martin, I would like to thank you and your staffs for your efforts on the NASA Authorization Act of 2018. Your work with stakeholders to make improvements through a Manager's Amendment aligns the bill with the Committee's commitment to our nation's deep space exploration and human spaceflight programs. This effort is very much appreciated.

We further appreciate the bill's reaffirmation of support and full funding for Orion, NASA's human exploration program, and the development of a lunar gateway.

Thank you for your commitment to regular NASA authorizations, and we look forward to working with you and other members of Congress on these common goals as this legislation moves forward.

Best regards,

Robert Rañgel∖

Cc: Chairman Babin